
 

Once again we are offering the children who attend The HUB a Movie Night 

but with Christmas round the corner we are opening up a later session. Like 

last year we thought that it might give our parents and carers a chance to get 

some Christmas shopping organised.  

So here it is …….. on the 5th December we will have our ‘Christmas Movie 

Night’ open to all children and showing an age relevant Christmas movie 

together with a Hotdog, crisps and a drink. PJ’s and dressing gowns at the 

ready too for those who want to wear them for the film. 

For those children staying till 7pm we will also be making pizza and taking part 

in some pre-Christmas crafting with pick up at 7pm so you can get those extra 

few presents. They will have time to eat the Pizza as well so no making tea (just 

a little extra bonus!) 

If you would like your child(ren) to attend please confirm who will be attending 

and on which session by texting Kelly on 07957302125 or emailing 

thehub@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk by Friday 29th November 2019. 


